
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

25 May 2023 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Additional Year 6 Transition Visit 
 
Following consultations with your child’s primary school, I would like to invite your child 
to participate in an additional Year 6 transition visit at Driffield School and Sixth Form. 
 
The additional visit will take place on Thursday 22 June 2023, from 9 am to 3.15 pm. 
 
During the additional visit your child will have the opportunity to meet key staff in 
school, become familiar with the school site, attend a variety of lessons and join us for 
a complimentary lunch in the school canteen. Students can choose to bring a packed 
lunch and can also bring a snack for break times. 
 
For the visit, your child will need to be in their current school uniform and arrangements 
will need to be in place for your child to be dropped at Driffield School, Manorfield 
Road entrance at 9 am and be collected at 3.15 pm. Staff and transition ambassadors 
will be at the main gate which leads to the ACE building reception at the start of the 
visit to meet your child when they arrive. Collection at 3.15 pm will also be from this 
point. 
 
If you wish for your child to attend the additional visit, please complete the consent via 
the following link by no later than Friday 9 June 2023: 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/xjr5YQThMa 
 
I look forward to meeting your child and working with you in the future. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mrs G Murphy 
Deputy SENDCo 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/xjr5YQThMa

